
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
February 28, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Holdenville Schools have and continue to be extremely concerned with the drastic increase of 
school violence across the nation. In the wake of the latest mass school shooting in Florida, we 
continue to look for ways to improve student safety.  We are committed to the safety and 
educational climate for all our students. 
 
Holdenville Schools works very closely with our local and state law enforcement in dealing with 
any possible threat in order to provide a safe learning environment for our students. When a 
possible threat occurs, we take every possible step to authenticate the threat and deal with the 
possible threat immediately.   
 
We are also asking that you monitor your child’s social media outlets which have become the 
primary way of communication for students across the nation.  It is very important you discuss 
with your child the importance of proper use of social media and the dangers of improper use of 
these easily accessible outlets. Through joint collaboration with the school, parents, and law 
enforcement, we can provide the safe educational environment our children deserve. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Holdenville Public Schools. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Randy Davenport 
Superintendent of Schools 
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